
 
I would like to state my support for the points that the BEIRG document raises in issue with 
the Ofcom report on the future of the 700 MHz band. 
 
I do not need to add personal points as I totally agree with all the points that the BEIRG 
response raises. 
 
It is a very well researched and intelligent document. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
    
Ian Coles 
Audio Hire Manager 
VI Rental  
www.virental.co.uk 
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